UNITED CTATES
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION

REGION 111
799 ROOSEVELY ROAD
GLEN ELLYN,  ILLINOIS &0Y)?

NOV 2 6 1980

RESPONSE TO ENFORCEME

|
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Thank you for your September 24, 1990 letter which provided your response
our August 23, 1990 letter transmitting Inspection Reports Nos., 50-373/90009;
74/90012. Our letter requested that you provide the basis for your

onfidence in an individual involved in falsification of documents pertaining
to the verirication of the line-up of vaives associated with a January

o ]

\
1987 local leak rate test at the LaSalle County Station. Your response

provided a description of how the individual's subsequent performance was

monitored and your assessment that this performance was good. We, therefore
have no further questions on this matter.

Sincerely,




Commonwealth Edison Company

cc:

D. Galle, Vice Presdent - B¥R
Operations

T. Xovach, HNuclear
Licensing Manag :r

G. J. Diederich, 5tation
Hanager

DCD/DCB (RIDS)

0C/LFDCB

Resident Insnectors LaSalle
Dresden, Quad Cities

Richard Hubbard

J. W. NcCaffrey, Chief, Public
Utilities Division

Patricia 0'Brien, Governor's
0ffice of Consumer Services

R. Pulsifer, NRR LPM

Robert Newmann, Office of Public
Counsel, State of 11linois Center

J. Lieberman, OE

W. Troskoski, OE

D. Funk, RI111
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